
 
 

 
Help the SRS Cheerleaders  show our school 

spirit at the Diocesan-wide “Spreading Good Cheer” 
event by bringing peanut butter jars to class the week of 

November 11th – 15th which will be donated to  
Catholic Charities of Dallas.   

All the cheer squads from across the diocese are 
holding collections and competing.  The school with the 

most number of jars wins! 
 


